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SB 1439 imposes new requirements on local elected officials to prevent alleged
“pay-to-play” schemes involving specified contributions and proceedings after
January 1, 2023. Using practical examples, this session will provide guidance on
the new restrictions and disqualification requirements and other campaign
finance law developments.

For more information and to register, visit the CSDA Leadership Academy
Website.


